Tao - Yaoay

Sayers, Margery

From: Lisa Schlossnagle <lisabmrss@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 4, 2020 3:29 PM

To: CouncilMail

Subject: Vote YES on TAO1-FY2021

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Dear Council Members,

It is time (perhaps even past time) to take the New Cultural Center and it's vital housing project off the list of tabled
legislation and out of contingency. It is time to approve the county's funding for the NCC.

The residents of Howard County can't afford for you to fail to put this project in motion.

I've lived here a long time, and | hope to live here a lot longer. It would be a complete travesty if we lost the associated
$64 million in grants and tax credits. Doing long-term harm to our county's ability to find partners to fund future
affordable housing projects would be inexcusable.

On Monday, December 7, | urge you to vote YES on TAO1-FY2021.
Sincerely,

Lisa Schlossnagle
District 4



